
 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BALRANALD BEAUTIFICATION 
COMMITTEE HELD ON 16th AUGUST 2017, COMMENCING AT 7:00PM 
 
PRESENT:, Mary Grisdale, Jill Bath, Margie VanZanten and Engineering Coordinator 
Gavin Helgeland.  
 
APOLOGIES: Cr Steven O’Halloran, Vicki Burke, Karen Norfolk 
 
 
Business Arising:  
 

1. Dietes Bicolor [5] and Dietes Grandiflora (wild iris) [10] to be planted in 
median strips by Committee.  
This has now been completed – looks great! 
 

2. Chinese Elms [6] - ~3m-high (3yo) Murray’s Form trees have been sourced. 
Arrangements for freight are currently underway. 
 

3. Red Ficifolias [13]  - 1.4m-high (1yo) are ordered and will arrive around the 
30th August. These will be planted with the assistance from Parks and 
Gardens Council staff.  
Traffic control plans and inductions will be required by all committee members 
and volunteers. 

 
New Business: 

1. Cemetery Rose Planting – donated roses are to be planted in a line at the 
cemetery. Plans of where they are proposed to be planted are required. 
Reticulation hoses/fittings for these roses will likely be purchased from 
Bodinnars. 
Note: Raw water at the cemetery is presently (as of 16th August) disabled until 
repairs can be completed. 

 
 
There being no further general business the meeting closed at 7.50pm.           
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 6th September 2017.  
 

Recommendation: that the report be noted. 

 


